
February 12, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am a Kansas citizen, and mother to three young children, writing in support of the bill HB 
2601. 
 
It has been clear that the KDHE has used inappropriate authority in regards to vaccines being 
added to the schedule without following the proper procedure. As a mother of three small, almost 
school aged children, this is frightening to me and should absolutely be a concern to our elected 
officials. 
 
It is imperative, for the sake of the preservation of medical freedom, that this bill be considered 
and passed. 
 
Jennifer Belcher, BOCPD 
Leavenworth, KS 


